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Clerk of Supreme Court - Re: recusal

From: Clerk of Supreme Court
To: Clerk of Supreme Court
Date: 3/30/2017 12:14 PM
Subject: Re: recusal

>>> Margo Connell ‘g )
Please reform the rules on judicial recusal. Judges should not be partial to conservatives or liberals...money
screws up everything for all of us....take a look at Washington D.C. right now.....it's pretty obvious

Margo L. Connell
N1554 Woodlawn Dr,
Fort Atkinson, WI 53538
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